
God’s People Our Parish 
 

St. James and St Hugh, Kilbeggan  and Rahugh 
 

Saturday  Vigil 6 p.m. and  8 p.m.       Sunday  9.30 a.m. and 11 a.m. 
Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m.        Friday   7.30 p.m.         Saturday 10 a.m 

 

Fr. Brendan, Harbour Rd.  057 9332155   087 2618353 
brendanfcorrigan@gmail.com        www.kilbegganparish.ie 

Come to 

me, all you 

that are 

weary and 

are carrying 

heavy bur-

dens, and I 

will give 

you 

rest. Take 

my yoke up-

on you, and 

learn from 

me; for I am 

gentle and 

humble in 

heart, and 

you will find 

rest for 

your 

souls. For 

my yoke is 

easy, and 

my burden 

is light.” 
Mt.11: 28-30 

Make love 

your aim  

1 Cor 14:1 

The Most Holy Body and 

Blood of Christ  

6 p.m.  

7.30 p.m. Donal McPaul Month’s 

Mind. 

9.30a.m. Mary and Paddy Daniels 

                Michael Coffey Shureen and Christopher and Kathleen Carton,                                   

                Loughnagore.                                                

11a.m Arthur Morgan Month’s Mind 

            Ryan Family Moate Rd. 

            Joseph and Mary Rattigan 

Monday 10 a.m. 

Friday: 9.30 a.m. and 7.30 p.m. Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. 

             World Day of Prayer for Priests 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

6 p.m.   

7.30 p.m.  Noel and Therese Scally 

9.30 a.m.   

11 a.m. Nuala Williams nee Gorry 

              Nellie Craig 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of May McDaniels, late St Mary’s Ave., 

Jack Farrell, Cappaduff, and Very Rev. Fr. Patrick Casey (Pastor Emeritus Mullingar), 

late P.P. Carnaross, Co. Meath and formerly of Walshestown, Mullingar who died this 

week. May they rest in peace. 

We received  gifts of €2,000 and €1, 000 this week for the Renovation 

Fund.  Plate : €920, Offerings €1,080 , Renovation Fund €440. Thanks to 

all for their generosity to the Parish collections. 

Parish Charity Shop - Opening Hours:  
10am - 5pm Tuesday - Friday and 10am - 1pm. Saturday.  
The Parish Charity Shop has a good selection of collectable dolls and ladies and 
gents wear and bric-a-brac.  We appreciate your continued support. Thanks to all 
the ladies in the shop. 



 

 

Pope Francis’ Intention For June 

The beauty of marriage : Let  us  pray  for  young  peo-

ple  who  are  preparing  for  marriage  with  the  sup-

port  of  a  Christian  Community : may they grow 

in  love, with generosity, faithfulness and patience.   

https://www.popesprayer.va/eym-the-beauty-of-

marriage-infographic/ 

Don’t forget to checkout our website for news and videos and podcasts               

https://www.kilbegganparish.ie/ 

Pope Benedict’s Prayer for  Priests   

LORD JESUS CHRIST, eternal High 

Priest, you offered yourself to the Fa-

ther on the altar of the Cross and 

through the outpouring of the Holy 

Spirit gave your priestly people a 

share in your redeeming sacrifice. 

Hear our prayer for the sanctification 

of our priests. Grant that all who are 

ordained to the ministerial priest-

hood may be ever more conformed to 

you, the divine Master. May they 

preach the Gospel with pure heart 

and clear conscience. Let them be  

written for World Day for Priests  

shepherds according to your own  

Heart, single- minded in service to 

you and to the Church and shining 

examples of a holy, simple and joyful 

life. Through the prayers of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary, your Mother 

and ours, draw all priests and the 

flocks entrusted to their care to the 

fullness of eternal life where you live 

and reign with the Father and the 

Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ev-

er. AMEN  

Relic Cemetery Committee 
 

As you may be aware we are a voluntary committee that maintains the grounds of the Cemetery,both 
the old graveyard & the present graveyard. We also maintain graves that may be neglected or have no 
living relatives to maintain the graves. 
Our main sources of income are from the collection at the Cemetery on Cemetery Sunday. However last 
year due to the pandemic Cemetery Sunday was cancelled & without the very generous donation from 
KPDA the Committee would have been forced to disband. 
This year it is again unlikely that Cemetery Sunday will be held & again the finances of the Committee 
will be seriously affected . Unless we can organize a fundraiser immediately to help our serious financial 
position the Committee will be forced to disband. 
With very limited means of raising finance the Committee are opening a GoFundMe page to ask the 
people of Kilbeggan both home & away to donate whatever they can to keep the Committee going. 
People can also donate by envelope marked for the Cemetery Committee & leave the envelope in the 
collection box in the Church.  
THANK YOU. 


